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Market Activity 

 
GIB Capital, Inc. (the “Company”) is unaware of any reason that has caused recent market activity on its 
common stock. The Company is not involved in and has no relationship with any crypto exchange, SPAC 
or swap or any other crypto business or business in general. The Company wishes to remind investors that 
all disclosures as to its future will be made to OTC Markets and to consult with their financial advisor 
before making any decision to invest and not to rely on comments made on message boards or sources 
elsewhere.  
 
Management wishes to reiterate again that the Company is a shell company with no operations, no assets, 
and no employees. There are no merger plans or business combinations. Any disclosures will be made to 
OTC Markets disclosure channels.  

 
 
Downgrade to OTC Pink Sheets  

GIB Capital, Inc. (the “Company”) expects that its public quotation listing will be downgraded from OTC 
Markets QB market tier (the “OTCQB”) to the OTC Markets Pink market tier (the “OTC Pink”) by or 
before August 1, 2022. The Company’s board of directors and principal control shareholder reviewed the 
cost benefit analysis of being an OTCQB listed company were not favorable.  

 

  

 


